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Report on the Reform of the Civil Service

| am enclosing ( )oopieeoﬂhoabovemenﬁmedRepontogehermmafewoopiesoflhe
of Ethics for Public Officers.
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officer should have a personal copy of i.

Please liaise with the undersigned, Telephone No. 201 1434 or 201 2628 for additional
of the Code.

(Y. Moorghen) Mrs.
for Acting Permanent Secretary




